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GRAMMER AG: Supervisory Board members Alfred Weber and Dr. 
Peter Merten resign their mandats at the end of the Annual General 
Meeting 
 
Ursensollen, March 09, 2022 – The Chairman of the Supervisory Board of GRAMMER AG, Alfred Weber, 

and the Chairman of the Audit Committee, Dr. Peter Merten, today informed the Company's Boards that 

they will resign their mandates at the end of the Annual General Meeting on May 18, 2022. The two 

shareholder representatives are leaving early for personal reasons. The Supervisory Board and Executive 

Board of GRAMMER AG would like to express their regret over their resignation and would like to thank 

Alfred Weber and Dr. Peter Merten already today for their great commitment and good cooperation over 

the challenging past years. The Supervisory Board will submit a proposal for a replacement no later than 

with the invitation to the Annual General Meeting. 
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